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From: Stephen Cunningham (Steve)
To: Mailbox - District Planning
Subject: SUBMISSION ON PROPOSED PLAN CHANGE 2 TO THE OPERATIVE KAPITI COAST DISTRICT PLAN 2021
Date: Monday, 12 September 2022 1:34:21 pm
Attachments: [Untitled].pdf

Hi,
 
Please find enclosed my submission on the proposed plan change 2 – KCDC – Waikanae Beach.
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to call.
 
Cheers,
 
Steve
 
Stephen Cunningham | Director Industry and Stakeholder Engagement | Ministry for Primary Industries
L15, Charles Fergusson Building, 34-38 Bowen Street | PO Box 2526 | Wellington 6140| New Zealand  | Telephone: 64-
4-819 4206| Mobile: 029 200 8748 | Web: www.mpi.govt.nz

 
 
 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

This email message and any attachment(s) is intended solely for the addressee(s)
named above. The information it contains may be classified and may be legally
privileged. Unauthorised use of the message, or the information it contains,
may be unlawful. If you have received this message by mistake please call the
sender immediately on 64 4 8940100 or notify us by return email and erase the
original message and attachments. Thank you. 

The Ministry for Primary Industries accepts no responsibility for changes
made to this email or to any attachments after transmission from the office.

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
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